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STAFF REQUIREMENTS - DISCUSSION OF MEDICAL USES 
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JANUARY 28, 2020, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, 
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The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and external stakeholders on the NRC's program 
for medical uses of radioactive materials. The NRC staff presentations included: an overview of 
the NRC's program for medical uses of radioactive materials, a status of recent NRC staff 
activities, innovation opportunities and initiatives, efforts to prepare for the review of emerging 
medical technologies, and a Regional perspective on licensing and oversight of medical 
licensees. A representative from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration, the American Society 
for Radiation Oncology, and NorCal CarciNET Community provided federal, medical 
community, and patient suggestions, respectively, regarding transformation and innovation 
opportunities for the NRC to explore. The Chair of the Organization of Agreement States 
discussed emerging issues regarding the national program for the regulation of medical uses of 
radioactive materials. Additionally, the President of the Society of Nuclear Medicine and 
Molecular Imaging provided perspectives on recent NRC staff initiatives related to medical uses 
of radioactive materials. 

There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
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